

August 20, 2021

Chairwoman Sheila Tralins and the Village of Tuxedo Park Board of Architecture Review Village Office 80 Lorillard Drive Tuxedo Park, NY 10987

Re: Tuxedo Club Landscape Master Plan

Dear Chairwoman Tralins and the Board of Architecture Review:

Herewith you will find plans for proposed renovations and site plan changes for the Tuxedo Club. The project will appear before the Zoning Board of Appeals September 1. The set of plans includes a site and general grading plan, landscape and light plan prepared by this office and and drainage and erosion control plans prepared by Engineering Properties.

Please schedule this project for the next BAR meeting.

Kind regards,

Karen Arent Landscape Architect

Cc: Randy St. John and Cassey Klossner with the Tuxedo Club

Dave Getz, Engineer with Engineering Properties